
Parent Update Friday 21st October 2022 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Parents’ Evening last night, it 

was great to see so many of you and share your children’s achievements 

and progress.  I’m sure you will join me in thanking our staff; being so 

enthusiastic and positive about the children comes naturally to them, 

but doing so wholeheartedly it at the end of a busy school day shows 

real dedication and commitment.  We are blessed to have such lovely 

teachers! 

School is now closed for two weeks and will reopen on Monday 

7th November with Breakfast Club at 8am and everyone else arriving 

between 8.45-8.55am. 

  

PE days – Y5 and 6 will be changing their PE days after half term.  PE 

days will be as follows until Christmas: 

Monday – Y6 and EYFS 

Tuesday – Y2 

Wednesday – Y3 

Thursday – Y5 

Friday – Y1 and Y4 swimming 

  

School meal vouchers – Family who are entitled to free school meals 

due to financial circumstances (not the universal free school meal 

offer for Reception, Y1 and Y2) will receive their voucher for the 

holidays on Friday via email.  Please note, the local authority have only 

authorised payment of one week of the holiday, not two. 

  

Activity clubs 



After half term we will be running the following clubs, football and 

choir remain the same but other clubs have changed year groups: 

Monday  - Y5 & 6 Football skills with Mr Callacher (20 places) 

 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHA3wMefW2ILKNctn

ztT8dKCB4qiewy0MJuhKF6wikNK3zbQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

  

  

Monday Y5 & 6 Art Club with Mrs Webster (20 places) 

  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdfenYX6etBGVk1cxCB

ualj2nptfVoaUfZ5pMDYlWNbvUUWTA/viewform?usp=sf_link 

  

  

Tuesday Y3, 4 5 & 6 Choir with Mrs Pearson & Mrs Sale (30 places) – 

Choir is now full and unable to take any new members 

  

  

Tuesday Y3 & 4 Computing with Miss Syeda (20 places) 

 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSetuib78UcbExNsfXwg

VCxIv6c1HM69QykiwmEFhF5w2YtYXA/viewform?usp=sf_link  

  

  

Wednesday Y3 & 4 Football Skills with Mr Callacher (20 places) 

 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOJ7FO47bJCt8ITDL

ZPfq3kmqb9wLRXqcVe8MLkHAk5ixncQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

  

  

Thursday Y3 & 4 Book club with Mrs Johnson (15 places)  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHA3wMefW2ILKNctnztT8dKCB4qiewy0MJuhKF6wikNK3zbQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxLhd7KIIEEdx7YPylZ

NxbzOcpc6mqERIaYBPYXn0mfBNn3Q/viewform?usp=sf_link   

  

  

Thursday Y5 & 6 Yoga club with Miss Doyle (20 places) 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfIfBbJ-

8ZKDccXR5UIYx0pQRlbWi7HoMsLFcwOiDOSsN_pYQ/viewform?usp=

sf_link 

 

 

  

Friday Y3 & 4 Netball with Miss Collins (20 places) 

 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdJmHzopK_sX_c13RD

UwIGlklBzK3aB36lwqWE7cNh3NYAKaQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

  

  

Friday Y1 & 2 Dance Club with Mrs Vynne (20 places) 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJlnhtzENcMSa3lAL0pl

cZygMh8327D14eUeCJHKdQVS303A/viewform?usp=sf_link 

  

We are having a Bag2School collection on Wednesday 

9th November.  They (the Bag2School people) will collect donated bags 

of unwanted clothes (on that day) and in return we will raise some 

money for our school fund.  The children are bringing home leaflets 

about this today. 

  

Celebration Assembly:  The following children have received 

certificates in assembly today, Friday 21st October:  

  Achievement Francis Factor 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxLhd7KIIEEdx7YPylZNxbzOcpc6mqERIaYBPYXn0mfBNn3Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJlnhtzENcMSa3lAL0plcZygMh8327D14eUeCJHKdQVS303A/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJlnhtzENcMSa3lAL0plcZygMh8327D14eUeCJHKdQVS303A/viewform?usp=sf_link


Rec Michael Iris 

Y1 Olivia P Ayanne 

Y2 Grace Maria 

Y3 Maya Alona 

Y4 Ava & Ava Aaliyah 

Y5 John India 

Y6 Daniel Lola 

Headteacher’s award Esther 

  

Pumpkin Competition 

Please see our Twitter 

Feed https://twitter.com/St_JohnBosco_RC for some of the amazing 

pumpkins which were entered into our competition.  The winners are as 

follows: 

Nursery – Parker 

Reception – Isaac 

Year 1 – Alfie Boyd 

Year 2 – Luca 

Year 3 – Joseph 

Year 4 – James 

Year 5 – Olivia B 

Year 6 – Logan 

Staff pumpkin – Mrs Vynne!! 

As ever, please contact the school office (contact@st-

johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk) if you have any queries or need any 

support.  Wishing you all a safe and happy half term with your lovely 

children! 

https://twitter.com/St_JohnBosco_RC
mailto:contact@st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk
mailto:contact@st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk


With love and prayers, 

Mrs Johnson 

 


